School of Law Faculty Meeting March 12, 1986 Room 2404, 5PM

Present: Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, J., Ellis, W., Goldberg, Gomez, Gonzales, Hall, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Mathewson, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Ragsdale, Romero, Sanders, Scales, Sedillo-Lopez, Schwartz, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Winograd. Student Reps: Dunning, Maes, Smith, M. Dean Selection Committee: Bliss, Rocha, Zeikus.

Minutes of the March 10 faculty meeting were approved as written.

Upon proper motion and second the faculty voted unnanimously to recommend to the Dean Search Committee that Professor Ted Parnell's name be forwarded to President Farer as a dean candidate. This action is not to preclude similar recommendations for additional candidates at a later date.

Upon proper motion and second the faculty unnanimously voted to contact dean candidate Donald Zillman to determine whether he is still interested in the position, and if so, to invite him to return for further interviews.

Professor Ragsdale provided a brief summary on the status of funding for the Native American special scholarship program.

E. K. Fuge, Faculty Secretary